
31/12/2019 

MRS Diane Hillier 
19A Beaconsfields ST 
NEWPORT NSW 2106 
dihillier@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2019/1280 - 62 Beaconsfield Street NEWPORT NSW 2106

Dear Sir/Madam

Having lived in Beaconsfield Street for 20 years we are very concerned with the size on the 
proposed development.

Our main concerns are:-

Excessive removal of trees especially during this period of severe drought. Most of the 
residents live here as we recognise this place as a village and a green village at that. We love 
the fact that Pittwater Council was all for saving and preserving trees and teaching the 
residents the importance of this. 

The height and scale of the development - just too big for this area.

Major traffic concerns, which we experience on a daily basis in the street already. From 
patrons from The Newport, School pickups and a bus and travel route up and down our street 
accessing the traffic lights at the top of Beaconsfield Street.

Parking, where will everyone park ? Trying to get in and out of driveways is a nightmare 
already.

We hope that Council will take on everyone's concern and reject this application.

Yours faithfully
Diane and Trent Hillier 

Sent: 31/12/2019 12:45:09 PM
Subject: Online Submission


